WALIKOTA SURAKARTA

Surakarta,/4 November 2017

Number . 56541/ 3F24

Subject . Confirmation _of _Co-financing Dr. Naoko Ishii
and Support for the Advancing CEO of Global Environment
Indonesia’s Lighting Market to Facility (GEF)
High Efficient Technologies Washington, DC USA
(ADLIGHT) Project

Dear Dr.Naoko Ishii,

We would like to convey our commitment the formal intent to
support the Project proposal provided by the Government of Indonesia in
accordance with UNDP/GEF into an overall funding of Advancing
Indonesia’s Lighting Market to High Efficient Technologies (ADLIGHT).

We allocate IDR 133,200,000,000 equivalent to US$ 10,015,037
for Street Lighting as PPP investment co-financing and supporting
activities and technical working group meetings.

We are looking forward to the implementation of this successful
and commendable project.

MAYOR QOF SURAKARTA




